
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SRF Spring Follow-up is Overdue

Cream Ridge, NJ - 7/1/19 - Reminding those who

are now overdue, the Standardbred Retirement

Foundation’s, (SRF) semi-annual Veterinary

Follow-up form was due on May 15, 2019. This

form is on the website at AdoptaHorse.org. It can

be printed, or your Veterinarian can fill it out

online and press send. It is also attached.

With approximately 3,500 adoptions, SRF

depends on the efforts of everyone to have these

forms returned on time. Reaching out to those who are tardy prevents helping other horses in need.

Forms for address changes are also on the website, addresses must remain current for each horse. For

questions contact Nicolette at SRF.Socialmedia@gmail.com, or call 609-738-3255. Photos of your

horse(s) and stories are always appreciated and enjoyed. Some may also be used in the semi-annual

newsletter. Show us your fun.

Horses depend on a human every day of their lives. Every horse needs a GUARDIAN, we hope no
human fails a horse, but it happens. This is why SRF follows-up for life, but can only do so through
your tax-deductible support.

DONATE TO SRF TODAY

About Standardbred Retirement Foundation

Standardbred Retirement Foundation provides human care and services for horse in need
of lifetime homes, and in crisis, through rehabilitation, training, adoption, life-long follow--up
or life time sanctuary and offering therapeutic equine opportunities for children and adults.

Media Contact:

Tammy Cailliau
Phone: 609-738-3255
Email address: SRFHorsesandkids@gmail.com
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